
“Walmart’s Response”, 2 February 2022 

No matter where we operate, Walmart expects suppliers to uphold our 

Global Standards for Suppliers, including standards related to paying 

wages consistent with local laws. We are reaching out to our suppliers in 

Karnataka to reinforce these expectations. 


